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The playground at Dad Clark Park will be closed for demolition and replacement beginning Tuesday, Sept. 3. 
Construction is expected to be completed by late November, weather permitting. New playground equipment will 
be installed to provide a physically challenging and mentally stimulating inclusive play space that promotes social 
interaction.  
 

Metro District staff held an on-site meeting with users 
on April 24 to answer questions about the project and 
solicit input. Some of the new features of the 
playground will include:  

• equipment geared towards children ages 2-5 and 
5-12  

• seamless poured-in-place rubber surfacing, 
which will replace the current wood chips 

• sensory panels with sound 
• four swings, including an accessible swing 
• four slides 
• various climbing elements, including a rotating net climber 
• sand and water table with a shade structure 

 
The current wooden playground equipment was installed when the park was built in 2001, and has sustained 
significant wear and tear during the last 18 years. Dad Clark Park is located at 3385 Astorbrook Circle, in Highlands 
Ranch.  
 
Project updates will be posted to highlandsranch.org. For more information about the replacement of the Dad 
Clark Park playground equipment, please contact 303-791-2710 or info@highlandsranch.org.  
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